Weston Youth Lacrosse
U9 Coaching Assistants


Each year, Weston Youth Lacrosse evaluates the number of High School lacrosse players needed as coaching assistants for our U9 boys program.  Our U9 program seeks to introduce 1st and 2nd grade boys to the sport of lacrosse.  While we emphasize fundamental skills such as cradling, passing, catching and picking up ground balls, our top priorities are player safety and sportsmanship. It is also vital that these players have a positive first experience with their introduction to lacrosse, so they enjoy and play the sport for years to come and possibly play at the high school level and beyond.

The U9 boys program meets on Friday nights 5:45pm–7:15pm from April through early June.   At first, we simply teach fundamentals in a typical practice environment and then we schedule about 5 games later in the season.  Besides being an excellent role model, a successful candidate would have:

· A knowledge of the game and rules
· An ability to demonstrate fundamental stick skills and a willingess to share his lacrosse knowledge and experience 
· An affinity for working with young boys
· A commitment to showing up every week (we know that there will be conflicts from time to time, but it is important that you make this a priority in your spring schedule) 

Weston Youth Lacrosse offers its coaching assistants either a wage of $20 per practice/game or community service credit. 

If you are interested in the position, please contact Tom Atkins, Boys Program Head, atkins10@earthlink.net.  We will be selecting our U9 coaching assistants by mid March.  



